

Update on District Councils

Hyung Jin Moon October 31, 2012

Dear Members and Blessed Families,

Thank you for your participation in the recent District Council elections throughout the nation. Many Councils have already held their first meeting and all are advancing in this exciting new system of governance for our church in America.

We want to announce that the deadline date for each District Council to select a nominee for Interim District Pastor (to serve a one-year term) has been extended from November 1 to November 4. The nominations will be presented at that time for review and confirmation by True Mother and Hyung Jin Nim.

We also want to clarify that the current District Pastors maintain their leadership positions until the new Interim District Pastors formally begin their service. Please support them and the newly-elected members of the District Councils well as they do their best in serving their Districts.

God Bless you and your families during this important time in God's Providence.

Dr. Anthony Guerra Executive Assistant to the President, Hyung Jin Moon